
 

 

DOUGLAS F. BRENT 
502-568-5734 

brent@skp.com 
 

April 15, 2005 
 

ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Ms. Elizabeth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 
  

Re: Case No. 2004-00427 -- Petition of BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. to 
Establish Generic Docket to Consider Amendments to Interconnection 
Agreements Resulting from Changes of Law.   

  
Dear Ms. O’Donnell, 
 
 By Order dated March 10, 2005, the Commission directed the parties in this docket to 
inform it in writing by April 15, 2005, of the status of their negotiations as a result of Federal 
Communications Commission’s (FCC’s) issuance of the Triennial Review Remand Order 
(TRRO).  Accordingly, undersigned local counsel for MCImetro Access Transmission Services, 
LLC (“MCI”) provides this response. 
 
 On March 14, 2005, BellSouth sent a letter to MCI requesting negotiations for changes of 
law related to the TRRO.  MCI replied to BellSouth by letter dated March 22, 2005.  MCI and 
BellSouth are within the 90-day period established by their interconnection agreement for 
negotiating changes of law, and at this time, negotiations have not been completed. 
 
 
  
      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
      Douglas F. Brent 
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